Siegler wins Meyerhoff award for leading UChicago’s MacLean Center

Mark Siegler, MD, MACP, is the winner of the 2016 Harvey M. Meyerhoff Leadership in Bioethics Award from the Johns Hopkins Berman Institute of Bioethics. The award recognizes his transformative efforts in developing the field of Clinical Medical Ethics and in training hundreds of healthcare providers around the world.

Siegler will receive the award at Johns Hopkins on Nov. 7. The prize is given for “extraordinary leadership within or in support of the field of bioethics.” The prize was named after Harvey (Bud) Meyerhoff, a founding member of the Berman Institute’s board of directors and the first chairman of the Institute.  

Siegler, the Lindy Bergman Distinguished Service Professor of Medicine and Surgery at the University of Chicago, is director of UChicago Medicine’s MacLean Center for Clinical Medical Ethics. He also serves as executive director of UChicago Medicine’s Bucksbaum Institute for Clinical Excellence. Siegler is an active and respected physician who is in his 47th year of practicing general internal medicine.

The Johns Hopkins Berman Institute selected Siegler for its 2016 award for his extensive scholarly research and his creation of and leadership in the MacLean Center. The MacLean Center’s Clinical Ethics Fellowship Program under his direction has trained more than 400 clinical fellows during the past 35 years. The Berman Institute award stated that the MacLean Center’s training programs have had “a greater impact than any other clinical ethics training program in the world.” 

